
 

 

On FRIDAY, MAY 19, 2023, CHAIRMAN CARSON GOOD OF THE GREATER ORLANDO AVIATION AUTHORITY 
met with Board Member Mayor Jerry Demings to discuss the update to GOAA’s Strategic Plan. The meeting was held at 
the Orange County Government Building, 201 South Rosalind Ave., Orlando, Florida. Chairman Carson Good called the 
meeting to order at 10:37 a.m. The meeting was posted in accordance with Florida Statutes. 

 
Board members present, Carson Good, Chairman 

Mayor Jerry Demings 
 

Also present, Dan Gerber, General Counsel 
 Kevin J. Thibault, Chief Executive Officer 
 Matt Farr, Public Attendee 
 Charles Rothell, Public Attendee 
  

 
Mr. Good asked Mayor Demings about his priorities for the strategic plan.  Mayor Demings noted: 
 

• Diversify and increase revenue streams 
• Increase cargo  
• Improve customer experience 
• Improve mobility within the airport, especially for those who need assistance 
• Improve mobility to and from the airport with Sunrail and Lynx 
• Cooperate with neighboring counties on transit issues 
• Review potential impacts of Brightline 
• Coordinate with CFX on traffic needs 
• Coordinate with stakeholders on the aerotropolis concept 

 
Mayor Demings asked Mr. Good what his priorities were.  Mr. Good stated: 
 

• Connectivity for airport workers and passengers to and from home and to air travel destinations 
• New air travel destinations 

 
Mayor Demings stated that the tourism sector is near pre-pandemic levels.  Collaboration by those in the community 
responsible for transportation infrastructure was needed.  Mayor Demings further stated that the Board entrusted Mr. 
Thibault with creating and executing the strategic plan and he looks forward to a bold, big vision for the airport and 
beyond. 
 
Mayor Demings then asked Mr. Rothell if he wanted to say anything.  Mr. Rothell commented on disparities between large 
and small aircraft accommodations at ORL.  Mr. Rothell wanted to give a voice to local aviators in plans for ORL.  Mr. 
Rothell commented that there is a waiting list for small plane hangar space at ORL.  He would like more competition at 
ORL and commented that the Board is receiving flawed information about ORL. 
 
Mr. Thibault commented on the strategic plan process.  Mr. Good thanked Mayor Demings for his interest in bringing more 
passengers to MCO.  Mayor Demings commented that he is happy to support the professionals who operate the airport 
and that it was beneficial to have staff listen to the public about their needs in developing the strategic plan. 
 
Chairman Good adjourned the meeting at 11:11 a.m. 

 
(Digitally signed on July 21, 2023) 

 
 /s/ Dan Gerber      /s/ M. Carson Good         

           Dan Gerber            M. Carson Good 
           Recording Secretary            Chairman 
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